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MS. MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Ermita, Manila

Attention: MR. VICENTE B. TUDDAO JR., Ph.D., CESO IV
Asst. Regional Director for Technical Services

Dear Ms. Ferrer,

This refers to our letter dated March 5, 2021 (copy attached) that bears our request for a 
Comprehensive Clearance/Endorsement from your good office In relation to our application 
for the proposed Port Zone Delineation (PZD) of Port of San Fernando In El Nido and Port 
of Borac in Coron, both in Palawan province.

We have already secured the necessary endorsements from the concerned LGUs as well 
as from the Provincial and Regional Development Councils (as attached in our previous 
letter). These, together with the clearance from your office, will form part of the documents 
that will be submitted to the Office of the President for the Issuance of the Executive Order.

In view of the above, we respectfully reiterate our request for the Issuance of the said 
clearance for us to facilitate the acquirement of the approved PZDs.

We deeply appreciate your preferential attention and action on this humble request.

Please accept our warmest regards!

Very truly yours.

:alde m. ulson
jng Port Manager
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